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Securities and 
Exchange 
Commission 
PHllIP~INES 

ENFORCEMENT & INVESTOR PROTECTION DEPARTMENT 

15 December 2020 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email report about the alleged Charity 
Scam being operated by a foreigner in Siquijor Island by the name of MARIUSZ 
SZPAKOWSKI. 

According to you, this person is operating without DSWD Charity Permits and 
is soliciting funds without an SEC permit. 

With regard to the alleged operation without DSWD Charity Permits, we wish 
to inform you that the DSWD has jurisdiction over this matter and not the Commission. 

In connection with your allegation that the subject is soliciting funds without a 
SEC permit, we would like to ask additional information particularly a more detailed 
description of the solicitation activities of MARIUSZ SZPAKOWSKI, such as: 1) The 
date/s when you came to know about Mariusz Szpakowski; 2) The schemes of Mariusz 
Szpakowski that you saw or came to know about; 3) The minimum amount of 
investment, expected payout, the date of payout, and the like information; and 4) all 
other information and evidence about the solicitation activities of said person. The 
information you will provide will help in our investigation of this MARIUSZ 
SZPAKOWSKI and support further enforcement action by the Department. 

We thank you for coming forward to report this matter to the Commission and 
we hope to hear from you soon. 
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